Ottawa,
Peraonal November 20th, 193

Dear Dr. Wodehouset!

Mr, Heeney has told
me how helpful you have been
i{n attempting to locate the
special treatment for leukenia,

of which my nephew, Mr, John lay,
had heard, and which he thought
might be of asslstance in the
case of his little son,

1 should like you te
know how deeply I appreciate
all that you have done, and even
though it would now appear that
the treatment in gueation is
unlikely to give much ground for
hope, it :wwm be a comfort to
the young parents to know that
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